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To: City Clerks Office
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Pre-registration to speak at Dec 7, 2020 hearing re: application by 9058 

Creditview Road.

From: Ben Prins < >  
Sent: 2020/12/03 2:34 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Walter Grdevich < >; Jagtiani, Nitika <Nitika.Jagtiani@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Pre-registration to speak at Dec 7, 2020 hearing re: application by 9058 Creditview Road. 
 
Dear City Clerk -  
 
I represent Walter Grdevich, the owner of 9052 Creditview Road, the property directly 
south of the property for which this December 7 Public Meeting is being held. 
Walter has had a pre-consultation with the City, and is in the process of preparing his 
own application for Zoning amendment and Draft Plan of Subdivision. 
 
His Engineer and Planner are in the final stages of reviewing grading and FSR and are 
preparing a letter to be read into or added to the record of the public hearing to protect 
the rights of my client, Walter Grdevich, with regards to his application to develop his 
lands at 9052 Creditview Road. 
 
I request pre-registration to speak at the meeting to read my client's letter into the 
record at that time. 
 
 
Ben Prins, Paralegal  

 
This e-mail (including attachments if any) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and it contains information that is privileged and 
confidential. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are 
hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify 
the sender and delete this e-mail message immediately. 
 
 
On Thu, Dec 3, 2020 at 12:58 PM Ben Prins < > wrote: 

Hello Nitika - I represent Walter Grdevich, the owner of 9052 Creditview Road, the 
property directly south of the property for which this December 7 Public Meeting is 
being held. 
 
Walter has had a pre-consultation with the City, and is in the process of preparing his 
own application for Zoning amendment and Draft Plan of Subdivision. 
 
His Engineer and Planner are in the final stages of reviewing grading and FSR and are 
preparing a letter to be read into or added to the record of the public hearing to protect 
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the rights of my client, Walter Grdevich, with regards to his application to develop his 
lands at 9052 Creditview Road. 
 
Would Monday morning be early enough to submit this letter? 
 
Alternatively, I ask the Clerk for pre-registration to speak at the meeting to read my 
client's letter into the record at that time. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ben Prins, Paralegal  

 
This e-mail (including attachments if any) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and it contains information that is privileged and 
confidential. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are 
hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify 
the sender and delete this e-mail message immediately. 


